anne Baldwin

From: Nathanael Stock

Sent: 15 June 2021 22:33

To: DC Scanning

Cc: George Smith

Subject: FW: Wroxton MX retrospective planning application - 21/00517/F
Attachments: Wroxton MX - David Peckford 15.06.2012.doc

Importance: High

Sent: 15 June 2021 22:30

To: David Peckford <David.Peckford@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>

Cc: Jane Law <Jane.Law@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>; Nathanael Stock <Nathanael.Stock@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>;
pc.chair@hornton.org.uk; clir.woodcock@hornton.org.uk

Subject: Wroxton MX retrospective planning application - 21/00517/F

Importance: High

Dear Mr Peckford,

Please find attached correspondence regarding Wroxton MX planning application which | ask you consider before
the Planning Committee on Thursday 17* June.

Cath Bellamy
Norland House, Millers Lane, Hornton OX156BS

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..



